
 

 

 

______________________ wishes to complete a CPIC check and a vulnerable sector 

verification on behalf of Parkland Fusion FC. 

 

This individual has applied for a volunteer position within Parkland Fusion FC where 

they will be responsible for the safety of minors/vulnerable persons.  In order for 

Parkland Fusion FC to provide adequate screening of volunteers we require a CPIC 

check and a vulnerable sector verification.   

 

This practice is to ensure adequate screening of our volunteers to ensure the safety of 

our players. 

 

Thank you for your assistance, if you have any questions do not hesitate to reach out 

to Parkland Fusion FC by email or phone, 

 

Gary O’Shea 

Head Coach 

 

 

 

 

Phone: 

Email:  

 

  

 


